

--sent 4/3/20--

LPS Families,

As we conclude our second week of Extended Learning From Home, we wanted to provide you with a few updates.

- LPS Superintendent Dr. Jeremy Tucker recorded a video message earlier today providing a district update. To view this brief video, <u>click here</u>.
- Now that we are two weeks into extending learning, we would like to hear from you. A
 brief survey has been developed with the goal for us to obtain valuable feedback as we
 strive for continuous improvement during this unprecedented time. The survey only
 takes a few minutes to complete, and there are three surveys offered for the different
 stakeholder groups (hyperlinked below).

Click here to access the Parent Survey
Click here to access the Staff Survey
Click here to access the Student Survey

As always, we thank all of you for your support, flexibility, and patience as we work through this event. We will continue to make it a priority to provide you with timely updates when they are necessary. Have a nice upcoming weekend.

Office of Communications Liberty Public Schools